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If calling ask for: Barbara Lee 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 9th June 2021 

 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
June 2021 Update 

 
The programme of assessments for Senior Phase students is almost complete and quality assurance checks 
are taking place.  When all checks have been completed, final provisional grades will be shared. Certificates 
will be sent to pupils by the SQA on Tuesday, 10th August 2021. Information regarding the Appeals 
procedure for 2021 were published by SQA last week and can be found at:  
https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/79049.html .  Thank you for all the support you have given to your child whilst 
they have completed their assessments.  We would also like to thank all of our pupils for all their hard work 
throughout this time. If you have any questions regarding the Senior Phase assessments, please contact the 
school.   
 
Our Primary 7 transition programme continues, with a second virtual information evening taking place at 6.30 
pm on Wednesday, 9th June.  P7 pupils will also have the opportunity to visit the school over the next two 
weeks for a guided tour and activity. We look forward to welcoming our new S1 pupils to our school. 
 
S6 pupils will have the opportunity on Friday, 11th June to receive their S6 Graduation certificates from their 
Pupil Support Teacher.   The House Graduations will be recorded to enable parents/carers to share in the 
events.  
 
Learning and teaching in current classes continues this week, and our 2021-22 timetable will begin on 
Monday, 14th June 2021.  We will maintain the ‘two week’ timetable arrangements and staggered interval 
and lunch-times for S1-S3 and S4-S6 pupils meantime to continue to minimise contacts and reduce 
movement throughout the day within the building.  Week beginning 14th June will be a ‘week 2’ timetable and 
week beginning 21st June will be a ‘week 1’ timetable.  A further update will be provided before the end of 
term regarding arrangements for August, based on the latest advice.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Barbara Lee 
Acting Head Teacher 

https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/79049.html

